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Fluxys Belgium is proposing adjustments to its regulatory documents with a focus on (i) simplifying 
and aligning the L/H capacity service with the other substitution services, (ii) payment of the summary 
note indicating the balance to be paid to the TSO or to be reimbursed to the network user and (iii) 
compliancy with GDPR and some technical changes.   

 

1. L/H capacity switch 

Fluxys Belgium proposes to improve the L/H capacity switch service at three levels. For simplicity, the 
transfer of entry capacity from L-gas to H-gas will only be offered for the upcoming gas year (Y+1). In 
addition, the eligible quantity will be increased with an amount equal to the exit capacity of the 
converted end user domestic exit points. And finally, the process will be aligned with diversion and 
capacity conversion services by removing the obligation to surrender the capacity to be switched.  

 

2. Invoicing 

Fluxys Belgium proposes to communicate an overview of the consolidated invoices (total monthly 
fee(s) and/or the total monthly self-billing fee(s)) to the network users, including a summary indicating 
the balance to be paid to Fluxys Belgium or to be reimbursed to the network user. So network users 
don’t have to pay any longer the total monthly fee(s) and Fluxys Belgium don’t have to pay any longer 
the total monthly self-billing fee(s), but the summary of both invoices have to be paid by the owed 
party.  

 

3. Technical changes 

Fluxys Belgium proposes to modify Art. 8 of attachment G in the Standard Transmission Agreement 
concerning the processing of personal data in compliance with GDPR. In addition, the term “Domestic 
Point” is from now on used as a coherent term in all regulatory documents. At last, ‘VIP BE-NL’ has 
been renamed to the official name ‘VIP BENE’.  
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